03 June, 2010

Ms Mary Maguire

Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services Department
South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Ms Maguire,

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the South Dublin County Council’s

nomination to the DCU Governing Authority.

As directed by the Universities Act 1997, the Governing Authority’s

Nominations Committee met to consider all nominations made from local
authorities to fill the current vacancy. The decision of the Nominations
Committee on this occasion was to appoint the nomination made by another

Council.

| would like to thank the Council for its active engagement with this process and
the university would be very pleased to contact you again when a vacancy next

arises,

Yours sing

ely

Professor FERDINAND VON PRONDZYNSKI
President

Professor Ferdinand von Prondzynski
President
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